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I support this bill! Education for the youth is one of the most important things our culture does! Why take this
lightly when the future is all we have! Yesterday is gone, our kids will shape what happens going forward and
cutting funds for the children is wrong. Equal rights for all humans.

Sincerely, a caring human being

Sent from my iPhone
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